
If you are a pathology or dermatology resident, a dermatopathology fellow, or a medical 
student, I would like to invite you to a very special NEW session titled DERMPATH 
BOWL FOR TRAINEES on Wednesday, March 15, at 7 am 
. 
Come, have fun, and learn! Compare your knowledge to that of your peers! Be a rising 
star in Dermatopathology and get noticed! No additional registration is required. 
 
In this fun competition, individual participants will have an opportunity to shine with their 
knowledge in Dermatopathology by making the correct diagnosis.  
 
Cases will be presented as a series of photomicrographs in a PowerPoint format for one 
minute per case. After each case, the participants will write their answer on a piece of 
paper. The correct diagnosis will be discussed. Those with the correct diagnosis will 
continue the competition. At the end, winners will be determined. They will receive 
monetary awards and certificates with 1st prize $200, 2nd prize $150, and 3rd prize $100. 
 
It would be great to talk about that during your interview with a Dermatopathology 
Fellowship Director and write it in your CV, wouldn’t it? Come and join the Dermpath 
competition and have fun! 

Thank you very much. I am in anticipation of the fun we are going to have!   
 
Best regards, 
Rossitza Lazova, MD 
Session Director, Dermpath Bowl for Trainees 
 


